Latest news

Public consultation on gypsy and traveller sites

Published on Thursday, 27th January 2022

From Friday, 28 January 2022 to Friday, 25 March 2022, Nuneaton and Bedworth Borough
Council is undertaking an eight-week public consultation on a plan of its gypsy and traveller
sites.

The consultation seeks the public’s views on the plan which sets out the need for new gypsy and traveller
pitches across the Borough and the land which is required to accommodate these pitches.

Clir Richard Smith, Nuneaton and Bedworth Borough Council Portfolio holder for Planning and Regulation
commented:

“We really want as many views as possible to help us make informed
decisions, please get in touch and let us know your thoughts.”

Hard copies of the documents are also available for inspection at Nuneaton Town Hall, Coton Road, Nuneaton,
CV11 5AA, however this is by prior appointment only and can be arranged by calling 024 7637 6376.
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